
Advisory Committee meeting- July 24th   2020—Meeting Notes 

Members present: 

Mary Kleven, Program Director APH, Southfield/Novi 

Ken Budnick, Clinical Coordinator, APH Southfield/Novi 

Lou Bischoff, Director, APH Southfield/Novi                                Jennifer Miner, Clinical Instructor, APH 

Liz Layer, APH                                                                          Patti Rucinski, APH, PM supervisor 

Sue Birli, community member                                                   

 

  

Follow up from previous OAP meeting: Who When 

Students returned the first week of June.  YEAH! I  am happy to report that most of 

our seniors were well on their way to completion of their clinical exams, half are 

finished completely with their competencies, with half needing very few items. It’s 

looking good for possibly graduating on time or near their actual date, if classes are 

completed on time.  

M. Kleven August 20th.  

We found a large enough space on the hospital campus to be able to have the 

students 6 feet apart while in the classroom. It is located in a separate building but 

it is an excellent find considering the short time frame we had to get relocated.  

   

M.Kleven June 2020 

Current Issues:    

Northwestern/ Farmington Hills has been approved as a clinical site.  Students will 

begin rotating in September.  

M. Kleven June 2020 

   

We have a full cohort starting in September 2020, on time. Incoming class was sent 

the COVID policy for starting the program. All have signed off.  

M. Kleven September 2020 

   

   

   

I have requested that Ken give me information regarding which technologists are 

fulfilling their duties  as a preceptor and providing twelve  week evaluations. He will 

also be reporting out on this information at the January OAP meeting.  

K. Budnick January OAP 

   

Graduation will be limited to the students only. Outside with no family.  M. Kleven August 2020 

   

   

   



No further concerns from the floor were brought. Meeting adjourned.   

Next meeting: OAP/advisory meeting January 2021.    

 


